
 

 

St. Brigid’s Girls’ National School 
                                                                 Palmerstown, Dublin 20. 

                                                                        Telephone: 01 6265431 

                                                              Fax: 01 6265253 

                                                                                               Email: stbrigidsgns@gmail.com 

Website: www.stbrigidspalmerstown.com 

                                                     17th January 2019 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Please note that Parent/Teacher meetings will be held in Saint Brigid’s on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th 

February for all classes. School will close normal time on Monday 4th and will close at 2.15 p.m. on 

Tuesday 5th for pupils from first class to sixth class. There will be no change to finishing times for Junior & 

Senior Infants, they will finish at 1.30pm as normal.  

Your daughter’s teacher will contact you in the near future to arrange a suitable time for you to attend the 

meeting. Please note also that only parents or legal guardians of pupils may attend the meetings.  

 

Teachers will have garda vetting forms at the Parent/Teacher meetings for any parents who would like to 

volunteer in the school. Volunteers are always welcome for school tours, camogie & football matches etc. but 

they must be garda vetted first. The completed form can be returned to the school office together with 2 pieces 

of identification, at least one of which is a photo I.D., e.g. driving license, passport. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

________________________ 

A.O’Shea 

Principal 
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